
 

 
 

Date:     January 21, 2024 

To:        State Agencies  

From:   State Procurement Office - APP Team 

Re:        APP Pre-Tag Meeting [CANCELED] 

 
 
Good morning everyone, 

 

We are approaching our monthly APP system maintenance, which will take place on January 23, 2024, after 5 p.m. 
Due to the limited deliverables in this month's TAG, we have decided to cancel the Pre-Tag meeting with the 
Agencies. 

 

The Knowledge Transfer will still take place on Wednesday, January 29, 2024, at 2:30 p.m., to review the tag 
deliverables and give an in-depth presentation on what went into the system.  

 

Please visit the APP Dashboard for items going into the January Maintenance.  

 

If you have any questions, please email us at spo@azdoa.gov. 

 

Thank you for your understanding,  

 

APP TEAM  

https://sites.google.com/azdoa.gov/appteamdashboard/home
mailto:spo@azdoa.gov

